
As I am new to the school and finding my way around, often I get lost. I
would like to say a personal thank you to all the Year 8’s that have seen
me wandering around and pointed me in the right direction.  

  would like to say congratulations to Year 8 on their return to full time
school.

Due to the pandemic, unfortunately the students have missed being in
school for some of their education. For some students, coming back in
September must have been an anxious time. However, with a little bit of
resilience they have handled it well and on the whole have been amazing.

YEAR8NEWS

I feel the year has started well. Uniform is looking smart,
with few uniform issues to sort out. Thank you, this is
much appreciated; please can you continue to ensure your
child arrives at school dressed in the correct way and with
their equipment. Our conversations can then concentrate
on achievements and your child’s education.

The year group have taken well to the new phone initiative.
I am very proud to say that we have had the lowest
confiscations every week. Long may this continue. Well,
done Year 8, keep this up.

This half term has been an amazing experience, working
with the Year 8’s, they truly are an awesome year group!
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Best wishes,
Sally Searle
s.searle@kscs.org.uk



Lots of students have joined our after-school
clubs, if your child is interesting in joining any
of the clubs listed below, please ask them to
just turn up, they are always welcome. See
below the up-to-date clubs across the school.  

 
CLUBS

BASKETBALL
FITNESS
FITNESS

FITNESS
& SPORTSHALL

FOOTBALL

FITNESS
FOOTBALL

BADMINTON

Monday

Tuesday

Friday

Wednesday

Thursday NETBALL

ALL YEAR GROUPS: Mr Bradley & Mr Reed

ALL YEAR GROUPS: Ms Sothmann, Miss Marley & Post 16

ALL YEAR GROUPS: Mr Morrissey

Year 7 & 8: Mr Hutchings & Mr Morrissey 

Post 16

Years 9, 10 & 11: Miss Marley & Mr Midson

Years 11 & Post 16: PE staff and Mr Midson

Year 7 & 8: Mr Brennan & Mr Ground

Years 9, 10 & 11: Mr Steward, Mr Ground & Mr Brennan

PE After School Clubs



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Activity 1

Activity 2

Activity 3

KSCS Enrichment Programme
YEAR 8

DRAMA CLUB 
MR BILLITT 

5L17 
3:15PM – 4:15PM

MUSIC CLUB 
MISS WARD 

5L22 
3:15PM – 4:15PM

CODING CLUB
(PYTHON)

MR SATARI 
1L26 

3:15PM – 4:10PM

DANCE CLUB 
MRS PURDY 

5L47 
3:15PM – 4:15PM

FILM CLUB 
MRS SCOTT 

1U13
3:15PM – 4:00PM
Every other week

Starts 15th
September

ART CLUB
MRS FOWKES 

1L37
3:15PM – 4:15PM 

PHOTO EDITING AND
PHOTO SHOP CLUB

MR WALTON-
WHITELOCK

1L29
3:15PM – 4:10PM

HOMEWORK CLUB

MONDAY-THURSDAY
1L50

FILM CLUB 
MRS SCOTT 

1U13
3:15PM – 4:00PM
Every other week

Starts 15th
September

BOOK CLUB 
MR BILLSON 

1U13
3:15PM – 4:00PM

 Last Wednesday of each month!
Starts 30th September



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Activity 1

Activity 2

DRAMA CLUB
5L17

MR BILLETT
YEARS 7 – POST 16

MUSIC CLUB
5L22

MISS WARD
YEARS 7&8

PERFORMING
ARTS OPEN

STUDIO
MUST BOOK VIA

MRS PURDY

DANCE CLUB
5L47

MRS PURDY
YEARS 7-11

DRAMA REHEARSALS
5L17

MR BILLETT
YEARS 10-POST 16

GCSE DANCE
CATCH UP 

MRS PURDY 
YEARS 9-11

PERFORMING ARTS 
EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

AFTER SCHOOL

Breaktimes: The practice rooms are bookable on Mondays,
Wednesday and Thursdays only

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE

PRIVATE MUSIC

LESSONS PLEASE SEE

MRS PURDY



Music
If any student is interested in having
peripheric lessons (one to one music

lessons) please can they let Mrs Purdy
know!

 Guitar
Drums

Voice
Brass

Woodwind



 CANTEEN PRICES: 



KSCS Parent Satisfaction Survey 2020 -2021
(September 2021)

Thank you for taking time to complete the important survey below. If you have
more than child at the school then please feel free to repeat the survey. We

value your feedback and will use this to help us to further improve standards at
KSCS. 

Bryan Erwin (Principal)

To access the survey open the link below via your QR reader or phone camera:




